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PROVIDER ALERT 

 
POSSIBLE DELAY OF ELECTRONIC (ACH) PAYMENTS 

 

JUNE 16, 2011 

 
 

Per the Maryland Mental Hygiene Administration (MHA), in conjunction with end 

of fiscal year processing issues, electronic claims payments (ACH) in next week’s 

check run (June 21, 2011) may be delayed up to two business days.  The 

processing of paper check payments will not be affected. 

 

 


